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OFFICIAL STATEMENT TO SSOC 

 
7th April, 2018 

Dear President @logging36324800, 
 

We deeply regret to inform you that you have been expelled from the International Alliance of                
Minecraft Nations (IAMN), in accordance with Chapter II, Section 2, Article 3 and Article 6 of the Charter of                   
the IAMN, which you have automatically agreed to adhere to upon joining the IAMN on the 2nd of                  
November, 2017. 

 
You have been found to violate both Article 3 and 6 of Chapter II, Section 2, regarding inactivity and                   

application documents respectively. We have found that you have last tweeted on the 14th of December,                
2017. This was over 3 months ago, which exceeds the maximum inactivity period of three months with no                  
valid reason given to support it, as clearly written in Article 3. Meanwhile, you have failed to provide the full                    
name of your state, “SSOC”, as no one in the IAMN knows what does the abbreviation stands for. Hence,                   
the above fulfills the conditions for expulsion under both Article 3 and 6. 

 
We at the IAMN deem this expulsion a reasonable act as we have generously given you a chance to                   

change. Instead of an immediate expulsion, we have sent you multiple warnings in Chinese, your mother                
tongue, between the 14th to the 24th of March, pertaining to your recent inactivity, as we assumed that                  
your inactivity within the IAMN may have been caused by language barriers. Hence, you were given three                 
weeks to find SSOC an English representative. On the record, you replied with an ellipsis, suggesting your                 
acknowledgement to this warning. However, we did not receive any message or tweet from you or your                 
colleagues within the stipulated period. As the deadline approaches, we at the IAMN General Assembly               
have reached a majority vote and have decided to expel you from the organisation.  

 
It is paramount that all member states actively participate in discussions, as we collectively benefit               

from learning from one another. As stated in the preamble of the Charter of the IAMN, this organisation is                   
effective only when we help each other out, be it providing advice, or helping in the development of                  
buildings or organisations.  

 
Nevertheless, we wish you all the best in your future developments of your state. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
IAMN Secretariat 


